ﬁ Outlook

4 Compo Parkway application

From Michael Kassen <michael@kassenfamily.com>
Date Sat 10/19/2024 2:17 PM

To  Perillie, Michelle <mperillie@westportct.gov>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Michele,

Please add the following to the folder for this application.
Thank you,
Michael and Shelly

Dear Members of the Zoning Board of Appeals,

In January 2024 we noticed construction of a “chipping” golf hole on 4 Compo Parkway,
which we abut at the back of our property. A conversation with P&Z staff indicated that
the residents had not filed for a building permit. Our primary concern has been the
potential change in drainage. In the past, we have had silt runoff in our swimming pool,
which we believe originated from construction further up Compo Parkway. This required
costly remediation. We do have secondary concerns around violation of setback rules and
safety—both of which are covered well in Ms. Casey'’s letter of October 13 to you.

We hope that you will follow the staff recommendation and thank you for your
consideration.

Michael and Shelly Kassen

Michael Kassen
(203) 246-4648
Michael@kassenfamily.com






